P.O. BOX 142
412 GRESSETTE BUILDING
COLUMBIA, SC 29202

(803) 212-5640

SENATOR HUGH K. LEATHERMAN, SR.
PRESIDENT PRC TEMPORE

THE SENATE OF SOUTH CAROLINA

July 28,2015

Commander T. Leland Summers
Sons of Confederate Veterans
1980 Robert Usher Road
Lancaster, SC 29720-7840

Dear Commander Summers:

As President Pro Tempore of the South Carolina Senate | am assigned the responsibility to
appoint three members to the SC Confederate Relic Room and Military Museum
Commission, as per SC Code of Laws, Section 60-17-10 {a copy is enclosed).

Please accept this letter of appointment to serve as a member of the Museum Commission
for a three year term beginning July 15, 2015 and ending June 30th, 2017. With the Museum
now becoming a “stand alone” entity, my desire is to appoint members who can offer
strategic and process advice to Director Allen Roberson as he charts a new course for that
organization. Additionally, given recent events, | expect additional funding for the
Commission will be given strong consideration.

Please feel free to contact me with any concerns you may have,

~=—=—

Hugh K. Leatherman, Sr.

CC:  The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
The Honorable James H. Lucas
The Honorable Mark Hammond
Mr. W. Allen Roberson
The Honorable Jeffrey S. Gossett
The Honorable Charles F. Reid



P.O. BOX 142
412 GRESSETTE BUILDING
COLUMBIA, SC 29202

(803) 212-6640

SENATOR HUGH K. LEATHERMAN, SR.
PRESIDENT PRO TEMPORE

THE SENATE OF SOUTH CAROLINA

july 28, 2015

Mr. George N. Dorn, Jr.
172 Foxglenn Circle
Lexington, SC 29072

Dear George:

As President Pro Tempore of the South Carolina Senate 1 am assigned the responsibility to
appoint three members to the SC Confederate Relic Room and Military Museum
Commission, as per SC Code of Laws, Section 60-17-10 (a copy is enclosed).

Please accept this letter of appointment to serve as a member of the Museum Commission
for a term beginning July 1st, 2015 and ending June 30, 2016. With the Museum now
becoming a “stand alone” entity, my desire is to appoint members who can offer strategic
and process advice to Director Allen Roberson as he charts a new course for that
organization. Additionally, given recent events, I expect additional funding for the
Commission will be given strong consideration.

Your entire distinguished career with South Carolina State Government represents a
commitment to maintain the integrity of the procurement process. Director Roberson will
benefit from your knowledge of the various processes applicable to the daily business of
the Museum. Additionally, I am sure you will enjoy this opportunity to give back to the
Palmetto State.

Please feel free to contact me with any concerns you may have.
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Hugh K. Leatherman, Sr.

CC:  The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
The Honorable James H. Lucas
The Honorable Mark Hammond
Mr. W. Allen Roberson
The Honorable Jeffrey S. Gossett
The Honorable Charles F. Reid



